
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Another exciting week has ended with a special 
day. Last week, our children took part in the 
‘Drumathon’ for Children in Need and this week 
we celebrated Children in Need with dressing-
up, exciting activities and assemblies. We have 
raised, so far, £1020.44 for this worthy cause. 
Thank you all SO much for your donations. 
Also this week, Year 5 enjoyed listening to some 
singing from the musicians at ‘Leeds Lieder’. 
Their school projects help children to engage 
with classical song and excellent singing practise 
in and around Leeds. It was a pleasure to have 
some of their team visit us on Thursday. (See 
social media for pictures) 
We also visited our friends at Victoria, on     
Tuesday, this week to take part in a Cross    
Country Tournament. We had a great time and 
even brought back some medals! 
Have a super weekend everyone.  
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Ebor Gardens Photo Gallery— Biscuit Bear & UKS2  

Certificate winners 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

The Biscuit bears goes to 2LB & 4CH who have the best attendance this week.  

Whole school attendance is  98% this week. 

N — 88.6% Rec 1— 98%  Rec 2— 95%  1HN– 99% 1AD— 99% 2FA— 96% 2LB— 

99.6% 

3NB— 97% 

3JH— 99% 4HW—99%  4CH—100% 5LA— 98% 5NP— 99% 6NI— 99% 6GA—98%  

Remember to keep an eye on our social media 

for even more pictures throughout the week! 



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our Nursery.  Give us a 

call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the places for 

September 2021. 
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Autumn Term Events 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 
 

Tuesday 23rd November—Individual & Sibling Photographs 

Monday 29th November—”Puss in Boots” Panto group in school 

Thursday 2nd December—Reading Event 

Wednesday 8th December—Christmas Fair (3-4pm) 

Friday 10th December—Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 13th December—EYFS Christmas Production (2pm) 

Tuesday 14th December—KS1 Christmas Production (2pm) 

Wednesday 15th December—LKS2 Carols (9am) UKS2 Carols (2pm) 

Thursday 16th December—Christmas Parties in school 

Friday 17th December—School closes at 1:30pm for Christmas 

 

Baby News 

Here’s some exciting news this week... 

Mrs. Wright is expecting a baby! We are absolutely thrilled 

for her and look forward to meeting her new arrival in a few 

months time.   



 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners in Reception, KS1 & LKS2………….. 
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